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Dear Members of the House Committee on Education, 

 

Please add my name to those in support of HB 4124.  I believe that the parents and 

citizens of Oregon need to know what tests are being administered to our children, 

how often they are tested, and who stands to benefit from so much testing.  It 

certainly isn't our children.  The time and energy that currently goes into the massive 

amount of assessment could be better spent on instruction and actual learning.  

Many thanks for your consideration. 

 

Joel Keller 


